
This term we are learning about ‘Ancient Egypt’ and our 
learning has already begun by creating out new charter, forming 
our questions we would like to find the answers to and thinking 

about pyramids and other 3D objects. 
A big thank you to parents who have kindly sent in some 
information books for us to have a look at. We shall return 
these as soon as possible and promise to take good care of 
them.  

We are hoping to have a trip to a museum to learn more about 
the Egyptians. Details will follow as soon as we have them. 
We are also learning emergency life skills as part of the 
Heartstart project. We can tell you what to look for when 
helping a person in trouble and how to put someone into the 

recovery position until help arrives.    

 

 

         

         

   

      

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We hope you all enjoyed our Christmas 
Concert performance. The children were 
amazing and we hope you are very 
proud of them. Learning a whole song 

in French is quite a task but the 
children did a fantastic job!!  
Our Christmas party with P2 classes 
was great fun and you can have a 
sneak peek at some of the pictures on 

the blog.  
PE days- Monday and Wednesday     
 
 
 

  

 

Important Dates 

 
27.1.16 – Zumba night 
28.1.16-  Dress in tartan for 
Nursery assembly 
(Thursday) 
12.2.16- Dress in Red day 
for British Heart Foundation 
£1 donation 
12.2.16 - All break for 
February Holiday  
17.2.16- All return   
2.3.16- Parent Council 
meeting 
18.3.16- Parent’s night 
  

 

Just a reminder that homework will 
continue to be sent home on a 
Monday and returned on a 

Thursday. Reading will be issued on 
a Thursday for the Monday. 
It is time to say goodbye to Katie 
Morag, learning about pushing and 
pulling forces in science and using 

technology to help us get a handle 
on co-ordinates. The beebots have 
been great fun and the children 
worked as a team to make our map 
of Struay Island.   


